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Vision Financial 

I would just like to take a moment to thank Michael Slotopolsky and the entire team at Vision Financial for 
rectifying a recent tax issue I had with the IRS. The IRS had sent me a tax bill to be paid of nearly $3500 
this summer and I knew it had to be incorrect. I sent the letter to Vision and within hours they were on it, 
and the issue went into further investigation by the IRS. Thanks to Vision I recently received the final 
decision from the IRS and it was only $63. Made my weekend! Thanks guys for further justifying why I 
have been using your services several years. If you on reading these testimonials and on the fence, trust 
me, one of the best decisions in regard to my finances I have made to date being with Team Vision. Thanks 
again! 

Sincerely, 

Chris Lapinski 


